
 
Join us for  

Deployment  Support Groups 2017-2018! 
 
Deployment Support Groups will be offered to Clear Creek students during 
recess/lunch times, every Tuesday starting on October 3rd! These groups 
are for students whose parent is currently deployed or for whom 
deployment is in the immediate future. Students can attend for as many 
sessions as they choose or come for just a few weeks on an as needed basis.  
Students must have a signed permission slip in order to attend.  Students who 
participate will spend recess in the group and eat their lunches during the group 
time. The group time will last about 30 minutes during the recess and lunch time.   
 
One former parent, Robin Earl, will be facilitating the groups. The purpose of 
these discussion groups will be for children to have an opportunity to share their 
feelings about their parent’s deployment, and for children to share ideas about 
coping with a parent’s absence. 
 
 
If you have any questions about this group, please contact Heather Hazen-Gross 
at Clear Creek - 662-8100.  We hope these groups will serve as a valuable 
resource for our Clear Creek students and families. 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
See next sheet for permission slip 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Deployment Group Permission Slip 
Please return the permission slip to your child’s teacher or to Mrs. Hazen-Gross, Learning 
Specialist at Clear Creek Elementary. 
 

 
Yes, my child(ren) may participate in the Deployment Support Group during 
recess/lunch. My child(ren) has/have permission to attend all sessions or just a 
few as needed. 
 

Student Teacher Parent Signature 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


